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To whom it may concern 

 

My name is Michelle de Lima, and I live at . 

I am against the redistribution of Casey in the Yarra Ranges Shire. I want it to stay the same with no 

change. Our Federal Member for Casey, Aaron Violi and his team have a solid understanding of the 

issues, he is connected with community and represents a confident and trusted source of making 

things happen across Casey. 

 

I firmly believe as a resident and ratepayer in the seat of Casey, the whole of the Yarra Ranges Shire 

benefits from Federal representation in Casey, given the following: 

- Many people in the Yarra Ranges work and live in the surrounding 55 suburbs 

- Casey is the gateway connecting the Healesville, Warburton, Yarra Glen, Chirnside, Seville 

and Yarra Glen and Lilydale together 

- Our communities are connected and we share boundaries – people I know live in Yarra Glen 

and work in Lilydale 

- I live in Lilydale and frequent and support local restaurants and wineries in Coldstream 

- Casey is socially connected from Chirnside as the entry to Lilydale, connecting us via the 

Warburton Highway, Melba Highway and Maroondah Highway. 

We need to stay as we are and I trust this letter is captured in support of retaining Casey as is, with 

no change. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Michelle de Lima 
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